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September 10, 2000





The Right Honourable Mike Harris


Legislative Building


Queens Park


Toronto, ON M7A 1A1





Dear Mr, Harris,





Please accept my sincere congratulations on your strong commitment to ensure the Hunting and Fishing Heritage Act is put into effect in the near future. We understand the courage it takes to move forward with legislation regarding Hunting and Fishing in light of urban Canadians' lack of involvement and indeed lack of knowledge of the extent that these cultural activities impact on rural Ontarians.





As your government takes the next steps in ensuring that the Hunting and Fishing Heritage Act becomes a meaningful document that will provide our children and their children the right to choose to hunt and fish in this province, I would offer whatever support you need to ensure an appropriate and positive public face is put on this most worthy cause.





Yours in hunting, fishing and trapping
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CC	COHA	


	The Honourable John Snobelen








 


